

## **Highland District Council** 1978 Ford Parkway Saint Paul, Minnesota 55116 651-695-4005 Fax 651-695-4019 Email: hdc@visi.com

February 26, 2013

Ms. Jody Martinez, Manager Design and Construction St. Paul Parks and Recreation 25 W. 4th Street, 400 CHA St. Paul, MN 55102

Dear Ms. Martinez:

The Highland District Council is happy to submit this letter of support for the 2014/2015 CIB proposal to upgrade the facilities at Highland Golf Club House Restoration.

This project benefits our community in the following ways:

1. The Clubhouse is a known landmark in the Highland area, and needs to be updated to help accommodate the larger number of golfers that are received due to the redesign of the Highland National Course.

2. Our community benefits greatly by the golfers that come into Highland, shop, eat

or use our other parks.

3. The Community would have another venue to hold weddings and special events. This would also benefit Parks and Rec as a way to increase revenue.

The proposed project will be beneficial to Highland Park and we urge its completion.

Sincerely,

Kathy Carruth **Executive Director** 

Highland District Council